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| SF Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Anne Anderson Committee Update & Possible Meeting?
7 messages

Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu> Thu, Sep 29, 2016 at 2:20 PM
To: Jenifer Schneider <jschneid@usf.edu>, James King <jking9@usf.edu>, "Danielle Dennis (Faculty)"
<Dennis@usf.edu>, "Jeffrey Kromrey (Faculty)" <kromrey@usf.edu>, Thomas Crisp <crisptho@gmail.com>

To my long-suffering and very patient committee, greetings --

I find it hard to believe it has been a full year since I communicated with you, but my email records lead me to
believe that such is the case. My apologies.

I hope you each are well and are enjoying the first hints of Fall.

First: I will be on the USF Tampa campus on Monday, October 17. I plan to participate in the Literacy Study
doctoral students meeting from 10 to noon. Would you be available sometime that afternoon to meet with me
as a group or individually? If so, please suggest a convenient time. Thank you.

A year ago I told you I had just been hired at Eckerd College as part of their Program for Experienced Learners.
Sadly, we were told a couple of weeks ago the Program for Experienced Learners is being phased out. I am
working through the end of May 2017, but it makes completing my dissertation a bit more urgent.

I have been chipping away at it and have made progress in one area but not as much in the areas I most need
to. Part of the reason is that the three projects I mentioned last time have taken much more of my time than I
anticipated. Here is what I have accomplished since I last wrote to you (unrelated to my work at Eckerd):

o In November 2015, the JoLLE article I wrote with Margaret Branscombe and Tara Nkrumah was published
and we were interviewed for a podcast that appeared on the JoLLE website.

e In January 2016, the book chapter I wrote with Becky Powell, "The world is flat, Stanley: Globalization,
ethnocentricity, and absurdity," was published in The Early Reader in Children’s Literature and Culture
(Routledge).

e In July 2016, the book chapter I wrote, "'Out of the everywhere into here': Rhetoricity and transcendence
as common ground for spiritual research," was published in Toward a Spiritual Research Paradigm:
Exploring New Ways of Knowing, Researching, and Being (Information Age Publishing).

e In June 2016, I presented a paper, "My Little Pony: Elements of Harmony: Friendship is Magic: The
Official Guidebook to the Animated, Animating, and Ani-Meta Worlds of Equestria" at the Children's
Literature Association Conference at The Ohio State University.

e This past week, I sent off the fourth revision to "Caught in a web of abjection: High-stakes testing in
Miriam Cohen'’s First Grade takes a test and Andrew Clements’ The report card," which will be published
in a future special issue of Children's Literature in Education.

And here is what I have learned about my writing process through all of this:

I am very much an "everything plus the kitchen sink" sort of writer. As such, it sometimes takes me a while to
find a focus, as I need to tell the pre-story, the back-story, and the interstitial story before I find THE STORY
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that needs to be told. The last item listed above is a case in point -- each of the four drafts contained a common
kernel but each was wrapped in a very different husk. Thanks to a couple of very patient editors, I unwrapped
the husk bit by bit and then was able to focus on the kernel. Someday, maybe the experience will become a
chapter in my Autoethnography of a Reader/Writer book. :-)

For now, what this means is that I really need to find a way to trim my dissertation to manageable means. I will
be sending you some material within the next week or so for your review. My hope is that, when we next meet,
you can help me talk this through. Until then, you may find it helpful to review my "Evolution of a Dissertation"
page: http://awanderson.weebly.com/evolution-of-a-dissertation.html

The two entries at the bottom of the page are the most recent.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Anne

Anne W. Anderson
Literacy Studies
University of South Florida, Tampa

We read to know we are not alone. ~ C. S. Lewis
We do not write in order to be understood; we write in order to understand. ~ C. S. Lewis

Schneider, Jenifer <jschneid@usf.edu> Thu, Sep 29, 2016 at 3:24 PM
To: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Yes, I'm available. | scheduled the next library meeting to coincide with you being on
campus. So when you get a time for this group, I'll set the time for the library. Will that
work?

Jenifer J. Schneider, Ph.D.

Associate Professor, Literacy Studies

Department of Teaching and Learning

College of Education

University of South Florida

4202 E. Fowler Avenue, EDU 105, Tampa, FL 33620
jschneid@usf.edu|Office (813) 974-3460| Twitter @jschneidusf

Fulbright U.S. Scholar

Waterford Institute of Technology
Waterford, Ireland
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From: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 2:20 PM

To: Schneider, Jenifer; King, James; Dennis, Danielle; Kromrey, Jeffrey; Thomas Crisp
Subject: Anne Anderson Committee Update & Possible Meeting?

To my long-suffering and very patient committee, greetings --

I find it hard to believe it has been a full year since I communicated with you, but my email records lead me to
believe that such is the case. My apologies.

I hope you each are well and are enjoying the first hints of Fall.

First: I will be on the USF Tampa campus on Monday, October 17. I plan to participate in the Literacy Study
doctoral students meeting from 10 to noon. Would you be available sometime that afternoon to meet with me
as a group or individually? If so, please suggest a convenient time. Thank you.

A year ago I told you I had just been hired at Eckerd College as part of their Program for Experienced Learners.
Sadly, we were told a couple of weeks ago the Program for Experienced Learners is being phased out. I am
working through the end of May 2017, but it makes completing my dissertation a bit more urgent.

I have been chipping away at it and have made progress in one area but not as much in the areas I most need
to. Part of the reason is that the three projects I mentioned last time have taken much more of my time than I
anticipated. Here is what I have accomplished since I last wrote to you (unrelated to my work at Eckerd):

e In November 2015, the JoLLE article I wrote with Margaret Branscombe and Tara Nkrumah was published
and we were interviewed for a podcast that appeared on the JoLLE website.

e In January 2016, the book chapter I wrote with Becky Powell, "The world is flat, Stanley: Globalization,
ethnocentricity, and absurdity," was published in The Early Reader in Children’s Literature and Culture
(Routledge).

e In July 2016, the book chapter I wrote, "'Out of the everywhere into here': Rhetoricity and transcendence
as common ground for spiritual research," was published in Toward a Spiritual Research Paradigm:
Exploring New Ways of Knowing, Researching, and Being (Information Age Publishing).

e In June 2016, I presented a paper, "My Little Pony: Elements of Harmony: Friendship is Magic: The
Official Guidebook to the Animated, Animating, and Ani-Meta Worlds of Equestria" at the Children's
Literature Association Conference at The Ohio State University.

e This past week, I sent off the fourth revision to "Caught in a web of abjection: High-stakes testing in
Miriam Cohen'’s First Grade takes a test and Andrew Clements’ The report card," which will be published
in a future special issue of Children's Literature in Education.

And here is what I have learned about my writing process through all of this:

I am very much an "everything plus the kitchen sink" sort of writer. As such, it sometimes takes me a while to
find a focus, as I need to tell the pre-story, the back-story, and the interstitial story before I find THE STORY
that needs to be told. The last item listed above is a case in point -- each of the four drafts contained a common
kernel but each was wrapped in a very different husk. Thanks to a couple of very patient editors, I unwrapped
the husk bit by bit and then was able to focus on the kernel. Someday, maybe the experience will become a
chapter in my Autoethnography of a Reader/Writer book. :-)
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For now, what this means is that I really need to find a way to trim my dissertation to manageable means. I will
be sending you some material within the next week or so for your review. My hope is that, when we next meet,
you can help me talk this through. Until then, you may find it helpful to review my "Evolution of a Dissertation"
page: http://awanderson.weebly.com/evolution-of-a-dissertation.html

Evolution of a Dissertation

awanderson.weebly.com

When I refer to "my committee" or "the
committee," I am, of course, referring to actual,
living, breathing human individuals and not to
some hameless, bloodless entity. My purpose on
this page is to...

Editorial Cartoons in Two Early-Twentieth-

Century Newspapers as Mentor Texts for a
Young Walter Elias Disney: An Ethnographic
Content Analysis

The two entries at the bottom of the page are the most recent.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Anne

Anne W. Anderson
Literacy Studies
University of South Florida, Tampa

We read to know we are not alone. ~ C. S. Lewis
We do not write in order to be understood; we write in order to understand. ~ C. S. Lewis

Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu> Thu, Sep 29, 2016 at 4:23 PM
To: "Schneider, Jenifer" <jschneid@usf.edu>
Bcc: awanderson@mail.usf.edu

That would be great! Thank you very much.

Sent from my iPhone
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[Quoted text hidden]

King, James <jking9@usf.edu> Fri, Sep 30, 2016 at 12:17 PM
To: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>
Cc: "Schneider, Jenifer" <jschneid@usf.edu>

Hi Anne,
The web page is stunning, now where are we and what are you planning as your next steps with
committee??

From: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Date: Thursday, September 29, 2016 at 2:20 PM

To: Jenifer Schneider <jschneid@usf.edu>, Information Technology <jking9@usf.edu>, Danielle Dennis
<dennis@usf.edu>, "Kromrey, Jeffrey" <kromrey@usf.edu>, Thomas Crisp <crisptho@gmail.com>
Subject: Anne Anderson Committee Update & Possible Meeting?

To my long-suffering and very patient committee, greetings --

I find it hard to believe it has been a full year since I communicated with you, but my email records lead me to
believe that such is the case. My apologies.

I hope you each are well and are enjoying the first hints of Fall.

First: T will be on the USF Tampa campus on Monday, October 17. I plan to participate in the Literacy Study
doctoral students meeting from 10 to noon. Would you be available sometime that afternoon to meet with me
as a group or individually? If so, please suggest a convenient time. Thank you.

A year ago I told you I had just been hired at Eckerd College as part of their Program for Experienced Learners.
Sadly, we were told a couple of weeks ago the Program for Experienced Learners is being phased out. I am
working through the end of May 2017, but it makes completing my dissertation a bit more urgent.

I have been chipping away at it and have made progress in one area but not as much in the areas I most need
to. Part of the reason is that the three projects I mentioned last time have taken much more of my time than I
anticipated. Here is what I have accomplished since I last wrote to you (unrelated to my work at Eckerd):

e In November 2015, the JoLLE article I wrote with Margaret Branscombe and Tara Nkrumah was published
and we were interviewed for a podcast that appeared on the JoLLE website.

e In January 2016, the book chapter I wrote with Becky Powell, "The world is flat, Stanley: Globalization,
ethnocentricity, and absurdity," was published in The Early Reader in Children’s Literature and Culture
(Routledge).

e In July 2016, the book chapter I wrote, "'Out of the everywhere into here': Rhetoricity and transcendence
as common ground for spiritual research," was published in Toward a Spiritual Research Paradigm:
Exploring New Ways of Knowing, Researching, and Being (Information Age Publishing).

e In June 2016, I presented a paper, "My Little Pony: Elements of Harmony: Friendship is Magic: The
Official Guidebook to the Animated, Animating, and Ani-Meta Worlds of Equestria" at the Children's
Literature Association Conference at The Ohio State University.

e This past week, I sent off the fourth revision to "Caught in a web of abjection: High-stakes testingin
Miriam Cohen'’s First Grade takes a test and Andrew Clements’ The report card," which will be published
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in a future special issue of Children's Literature in Education.

And here is what I have learned about my writing process through all of this:

I am very much an "everything plus the kitchen sink" sort of writer. As such, it sometimes takes me a while to
find a focus, as I need to tell the pre-story, the back-story, and the interstitial story before I find THE STORY
that needs to be told. The last item listed above is a case in point -- each of the four drafts contained a common
kernel but each was wrapped in a very different husk. Thanks to a couple of very patient editors, I unwrapped
the husk bit by bit and then was able to focus on the kernel. Someday, maybe the experience will become a
chapter in my Autoethnography of a Reader/Writer book. :-)

For now, what this means is that I really need to find a way to trim my dissertation to manageable means. I will
be sending you some material within the next week or so for your review. My hope is that, when we next meet,
you can help me talk this through. Until then, you may find it helpful to review my "Evolution of a Dissertation"
page: http://awanderson.weebly.com/evolution-of-a-dissertation.html

The two entries at the bottom of the page are the most recent.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Anne

Anne W. Anderson
Literacy Studies
University of South Florida, Tampa

We read to know we are not alone. ~ C. S. Lewis
We do not write in order to be understood; we write in order to understand.~ C. S. Lewis

Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu> Fri, Sep 30, 2016 at 12:35 PM
To: "King, James" <jking9@usf.edu>
Cc: "Schneider, Jenifer" <jschneid@usf.edu>

Hi, Jim --

I must have buried the important part of the message too far down (third paragraph) -- I will resend to
everyone, as yours is the only response, except for Jenifer's, that I have received.

I will be on the USF Tampa campus on Monday, October 17. I plan to participate in the Literacy Study doctoral
students meeting from 10 to noon. Would you be available sometime that afternoon to meet with me as a group
or individually? If so, please suggest a convenient time. Thank you.

Are you available on the afternoon of the 17th?

Thanks for the heads up,

Anne
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Thanks!

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

We do not write in order to be understood; we write in order to understand. ~ C. S. Lewis

King, James <jking9@usf.edu> Fri, Sep 30, 2016 at 12:42 PM
To: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Hi Anne,

Sorry | missed it. yes, | will be able to meet on the 17th. | have a class at 5:30 pm, but good up until

then.

From: Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu>

Date: Friday, September 30, 2016 at 12:35 PM

To: Information Technology <jking9@usf.edu>

Cc: Jenifer Schneider <jschneid@usf.edu>

Subject: Re: Anne Anderson Committee Update & Possible Meeting?
[Quoted text hidden]

Anne Anderson <awanderson@mail.usf.edu> Fri, Sep 30, 2016 at 12:43 PM
To: "King, James" <jking9@usf.edu>

Not a problem -- it kind of speaks to my point about needing to trim things down. I am chagrined. :-)
Thank you for letting me know. I will be back in touch as soon as I hear from the others.
Much appreciated,

Anne

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

We do not write in order to be understood; we write in order to understand. ~ C. S. Lewis
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